Box 134
Bruno, SK S0K0S0

March 4,2011

Chief of police Rick Hanson
[bookmark: _GoBack]133 6th Avenue South
Calgary, AB T2G 4Z1

Dear Rick Hanson

RE: Constable Position

I am applying for the summer student position. At your  convenience, I would appreciate the opportunity to discuss the position and my candidacy with you. You can find my resume attached to this e-mail, along with reference letters. 

I believe I am a hard-working, open minded individual, seeking new challenges. I enjoy opportunities to learn something new, and thrive on doing a task thoroughly and properly. Please do not let my lack of experience fool you, I guarantee I am more than capable of meeting your expectations.  My competitive nature allows me to excel in new areas, and effectively develop the necessary skills. 

I would like to learn more about the position you are looking to fill, and would welcome the opportunity to tell you how my skills and ideas can benefit the outstanding police service of Calgary. I can be reached at (306) 716-2433 or joeymarsh@live.ca. 
Thanks for your consideration; I look forward to hearing from you soon! 

Respectfully 


Joey Marsh


Encl



